
April  2021

SEAHAWK WALK

Our School raised over $8,000!!
 To upgrade our schools technology!!

Thank you to all the students, 
parents, teachers, and staff who 

helped us reach our goal!

STAY CONNECTED

Join the PTA Facebook group:
Sutherland Elementary PTA

President- Candyce Miller
President@sutherlandpta.com

PTA WEBSITE-www.sutherlandpta.com

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScKlhkAAYR9p3MKnwtzT3R7CTknRqZ1GgBKvbeNCGXQC6oHOg/viewform?fbclid=IwAR3Nr7nRqb-SGqdRpV3I_cl9G6MJ8Dw0msvAuPdJNm360b0VZHxOJMgk-Kw
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScKlhkAAYR9p3MKnwtzT3R7CTknRqZ1GgBKvbeNCGXQC6oHOg/viewform?fbclid=IwAR3Nr7nRqb-SGqdRpV3I_cl9G6MJ8Dw0msvAuPdJNm360b0VZHxOJMgk-Kw
https://www.facebook.com/groups/626306530735693/
mailto:President@sutherlandpta.com
http://www.sutherlandpta.com


Sutherland Elementary Cares!
During the week of April 26-30th, we will be collecting clothes to support our local Clothes 
to Kids nonprofit. Please have your children bring donated clothes to school in a bag. We will 

have designated drop off locations near drop/off and pick up lines. 

https://clothestokids.org/
https://clothestokids.org/
https://clothestokids.org/
https://clothestokids.org/


SEAHAWK DANCE-A-THON PICTURES!

Check out more photos on the Sutherland Elementary PTA Facebook 



MONDAY - MAKE IT SPECIAL
Write a note for your teachers letting them know how much they mean to you! 
Bring to school or e-mail to them. Don't forget to thank your specials teachers!

May
3

THURSDAY - THANK YOU NOTES
Write a thank you card for a staff member (some examples are: Nurse, clerks, 
front office staff, social worker, counselors, maintenance, food service, 
custodians and more)! Let them know they are the VIP's! 

WEDNESDAY STAFF STOCK UP
We will be stocking our staff lounge with individually wrapped snacks and 
drinks for ALL staff! Sign up on our signup genius to help!                              
Sign Up here- tinyurl.com/TASES2021

Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week
MAY 3RD- MAY 7TH

HERE ARE SOME SUGGESTIONS TO MAKE THE WEEK FUN! 

FRIDAY - FILM THE FUN!
Send us short videos or a picture of your student thanking your Sutherland 
Teachers and staff! We will create a video of all your submissions!

Email to President@SutherlandPTA.com

TUES - ‘MAY THE 4TH BE WITH YOU’
Show our staff they are the best in the galaxy by bringing them a NEW school 
supplies! Some suggestions: clorox wipes, glue sticks, pens, or be creative!

May
4

May
5

May
6

May
7

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090a48aaa82fa2fe3-sutherland

